GO!Durban Hosts Community Engagements 
in eThekwini Municipality’s Wards 20 and 39

As part of a roadshow to various wards along the first route of GO!Durban, the eThekwini Municipality's new integrated rapid public transport network two more community meetings will take place in Wards 20 and 39.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Businesses and community members from eThekwini Municipality’s Ward 20 and Ward 39 are invited to attend these engagements hosted by the relevant ward councillors, at which senior managers from the eThekwini Transport Authority will be giving presentations and explanations on the project, its progress, and the benefits of developing the new public transport network for all within the Municipality.
Individuals and businesses from these two communities are also invited to register on the Employment Opportunities Database. Registration requires that the following documents are provided: identity document, proof of qualifications (if a qualification has been obtained) and proof of relevant skills - for example, driver’s license, or reference. Local businesses/contractors should bring their documentation (proof of registration/ tax declaration etc).
This Employment Opportunities Database provides valuable information for GO!Durban when there is a call for new quotes from subcontractors or applications for employment on the construction in a relevant ward.
The meetings take place in Ward 20  on Saturday, September 12 from 9am – 1pm at KwaDabeka K, Amphitheatre, Uhuru Drive Clermont and in Ward 39  on Sunday, September 13 from 9am – 1pm at Bhekuzulu Hall, Musa Road, KwaMashu A (Hostel).
These engagements are part of an ongoing roadshow the eThekwini Municipality is hosting along the first route of the new transport network that is being developed from KwaMashu to Pinetown.

